
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 
 

 

SUNDAY MASSES :  6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :     Monday   Mass    5pm         Church    

      Tues   Mass    9.30am   

             Wed    Mass    11.00am   Australia Day          

      Thurs    Mass    9.30am    

      Fri    Comm Service   9.30am    

      Sat   am         No  Mass /  No Comm Service  

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS : 

This  Week  :        VOLUNTEERS 

Next  Week :         6pm    A Thornton,  H McGrath, Volunteer 

          9am     T  Duggan,  B  Dunne,  M  Noonan,  G Ryan 

         11am    C O’Reilly,  L  James,  A  Mandarino, Volunteer 

 

READERS : 

This  Week :         VOLUNTEERS      

Next  Week :   6pm  D O’Neill, Pres’tion Sr  9am   J Grimmer &  P Commins 

       11am      L  Warner  &  J  Ulbrick 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
23rd  January  2011 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES       

3rd  SUNDAY in  ORDINARY  TIME  

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :     1st  Reading …….Zephaniah      2:3;3:12-13 

YR A               2nd    Reading…..St Paul to Corinthians     1:26-31 

                Gospel  …………. Matthew                            5:1-12 



 

 

 

 

 

COLLECTION  for  FLOOD  VICTIMS :    

Today after Masses there will be a Leaving Collection for the Victims of the 
Queensland Floods.  This will be sent to Bishop Bill Morris of Toowoomba.  It will 
be used to help those affected by the Toowomba flooding and those in the 
Lockyer Valley near Toowoomba of which the destroyed town of Grantham was 
part.  Many of the people who lost their lives were in this area.     There are no 
arrangements for tax deduction available at the moment for this Appeal.   

There is also a St Vincent de Paul Society Appeal organized by the Central Office 
in Melbourne 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SECURITY  in the  PARISH : 

          We have had two break-ins over the last few weeks.  We need to 
tighten our security and keep an eye out for anything suspicious that any of 
us may be in a position to see. 

             We have changed some of our arrangements with keys already and 
will look further into our security arrangements.    (Last Sunday I was con-
cerned about a missing key.........that has been located.)   

            The Church will remain open in so far as that is possible but the 
hours when it is open, will be a little more restricted. 

AUSTRALIA DAY :    

On Wednesday of this week.  Mass will be at 
11am.  We do need to encourage the spiritual  
dimension of being Australian and a primary way 
of doing that is to listen to God’s word and         
celebrate the  Eucharist at Mass. 



BAPTISMS  THIS  SUNDAY : 

Isabelle  &  William  Morrison                    

MEMORIAL  PLAQUES : 

        Order forms for plaques in our 
Memorial Garden are available in the 
Notice Holders outside the Parish Shop. 

CHRISTMAS  THANKS :    

A word of thanks to so many parishioners for their 
cards and gifts at Christmastime. 

It would be impossible for me to respond to all of 
them ......I appreciate greatly your thoughts and 
greetings! 
Fr Frank 

ST  BEDES  COLLEGE  MENTONE 

     Enrolment Closing Date for Year 7 in 
2012 is FRIDAY 25th February 2011.   
     For all new enquiries and to receive 
an application form, please  contact the     
Registrar:  Jan Brown at the College       
te l  9582 5999 or  emai l  :                      
enrol@stbedes.catholic.edu.au or 
www.stbedes.catholic.edu.au 



THE  SICK  :  Russell Eade,  Mat Barbagello,   Timothy Sim,    Carmel Gleeson,    

Tim Wilson,     Warren Gleeson,    Kathleen Phillips,   Aileen  Hirst,    Jaime Ryan,  

Louise Davis,     Bryan Dowd,     Mairi Neil,    Carl Perry,   Carmel Inguanti,   

Trevor Holden,  Clive Holden,  Leon Connors, Ivan Spadoni, Massimo Caminiti,  

Fiona Guinness,  Christopher Whelan,      Sara Healey,    Cyril Murray,  Pat  Mu-

timer 

RECENTLY  DECEASED :   Phyllis Green   

ANNIVERSARIES :     David Fisher,  John Monaghan,  James A Armstrong, Denis 

Morgan,  Barney Spottiswood,  Doreen Gleeson,  Ted Fitzgerald,  Eileen Shepherd, 

Bernadette Brady,  Jenny Tench,  Rosalind Hurley  

COLLECTION  COUNTERS :     

THIS  WEEK:      Team 7 :  A  Power, K  Wilson,  P  Longshaw,  J  &  G  Smith  

NEXT WEEK:      Team 1 :   F  Owens,  D  Keary,  P  McAleer,  T  McKenna, 

 

    

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :     

 5th  Feb    Ros  Cooper  &  Gilda  Griffiths            Flowers :    Doreen Mitchell  

     

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

A  HAPPY  &  JOYOUS  NEW  YEAR 

for   

2011 


